# **Georgetown News 2/7/25**



### **News From the Office**

Parent teacher conferences will be held on Tuesday, March 4 and Thursday, March 6. More details and sign ups will be coming soon! Book fair will also be held the week of March 3 - 6!

We are off on Monday and Tuesday Feb 10 and 11 for Winter Break. Have a wonderful weekend and break and we will see everyone on Wednesday!

#### **Math Curriculum**

Feel free to use this website, <u>Math at Home</u>, for so many resources, sample types, workplaces at home, and to explore!

### **Early Release Friday**

Our next early release is **Friday**, **Feb 28**. If your child is a car rider, please be at school between 12:10 and 12:15 for pick up. Food Service will be offering a sack lunch on early release days. Children can order lunch with their teacher in the morning and will have them to take to their destination.

# **PK/Kindergarten Meeting**

If you have a child going into PreK or K next fall, the online registration is open! To be eligible for pre-kindergarten or kindergarten for the 2024-2025 school year, children must be five years of age on or before December 1, 2025. If you are unsure of your attendance area building please contact Robin at 616-669-1740 or <a href="mailto:rvandenb@hpseagles.net">rvandenb@hpseagles.net</a>.

## Oral Health Assessment Dates at the Administration Building

<u>Here is a flyer</u> with information on the new requirement for PK and K. This is a new form as of last year that we will be collecting. This can be completed by your dental office or you can go to one of the clinics listed on the flyer at our administrative building on VanBuren St.

### Early Childhood Program Open House and Registration for 25/26 Year

The Hudsonville Early Childhood Program is preparing for the 2025-2026 school year, and we are excited to share our upcoming open house and registration information below:

**Registration**: Begins Wednesday, February 5, at noon. Registration must be completed using our online link, which will be available on the <u>ECC Website</u>. A \$50.00 fee per child is due at the time of registration if enrolling in a tuition-based program.

<u>Programs include:</u> 3 and 4 year old preschool, including the State's FREE "PreK for All," before and after school care, and summer care. The 2025-2026 program information can be viewed on the <u>ECC Website</u>.

#### **PTC News**

The Georgetown PTC will be giving the staff items to help them replenish their classroom for the rest of the year! Please sign up if you are willing to donate money! Please Venmo the PTC @GESPTC or drop off cash or a check to the School office! Thanks for helping share the love!! (Please attach a note to the Venmo payment, cash or check stating it's for the Show the Love event!) Sign up Here: Show the Love event!

March 13 - All school roller skating party at Terry Hall. 6:15 - 8:15

March 14 - Popcorn Friday

March 18 - All school ice-skating party at Griff's Georgetown Ice Arena from 6:00-7:30. Cost is \$10 per person, and you pay at the front counter when you arrive. Skate rental included in the cost.

March 20 - Vitales Pizza Night 4:00 - 8:00

March 20 - PTC Meeting in the library at school 6:30 - 7:30

#### Hand 2 Hand

If you would like to sign your child up to receive food for the weekends we partner with Hand 2 hand. You can read more about it here. If you are interested, please <u>fill out this form</u> and send it in to school, drop it off, or email it to us in the office.

#### **Community News**

•Wheelchair Buddy Ice Skating!

Join us for monthly wheelchair buddy ice skating, where a student from Total Package Hockey is partnered with a wheelchair friend to enjoy time together on and off the ice.

Southside Ice Arena 566 100th St. SW Byron Center, MI 49315

Contact Holly Gritter for more information at holly533@gmail.com or 616-291-3939

#### •Girl Scout Informational Meeting:

Forming a new troop for all **Kindergarten and 1st grade girls** serving the Hudsonville School District \*\*Troop #9160\*\* The meeting will be held at the Patmos Library Depot Room on Saturday March 1 from 11:00 am - 12:30 pm. The troop leader is Kristina Mok <u>kristinamok6114@gmail.com</u> 616-617-9717 Come and learn more about this troop!

•Support the Class of 2025 Grad Night - Do you have too many school spirit shirts? Looking to donate or update your collection of Eagle gear? Donate gently used Eagle gear to the Georgetown office and stay tuned for our resale pop-up shop! \*Accepting all HPS school/sport/music specific items in any youth or adult sizes\*

### **Community Ed**

Check out the Community Ed website for more information about what classes are being offered!

If you are new to us or haven't ever signed up, you can sign up to receive text messages from HPS

Visit this page on the school website to sign up and learn more!



Hudsonville Public Schools prohibits sex discrimination in any education program or activity that it operates. Individuals may report concerns or questions to the Title IX Coordinator. The notice of nondiscrimination is located at

https://www.hudsonvillepublicschools.org/about/civil-rights-compliance